
Page #1 
TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

Friday, February 9, 2023 

Workshop                                                

 
The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal Building 

with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, and Fred Herman; Richard 

Delong absent; Police Chief William McEllroy, Manager/Secretary/Treasurer Monica 

Flower, Assistant Secretary Samantha Hartman, Road Master Michael Quick and local 

residents. The attendance roster is on file with the secretary.  

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Schappell at 9:03 A.M. followed 

by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Public Participation:   

 

- None  

 

General Discussion: 

 

- Road Master Michael Quick reviews his proposed 2024 road project. This road 

project would consist of paving Scenic Drive, Holly Road, and Laurel Avenue 

from Pine Road to Holly Road. The liquid fuels funds received will cover the 

cost of this project.  

- Movie night dates for 2024 were discussed. All agreed on July 20th and August 

17th. Sponsorship will be requested in advance of both dates.  

- Assistant Secretary Samantha Hartman provided the Board with a draft 

Township Newsletter and requested their input. Some corrections were 

instructed to be made for further review.   

- Regular Meeting packet was also reviewed, giving the Supervisors the 

opportunity to ask questions.  

 

 

A Motion was made by Gene Schappell and seconded by Fred Herman to  

adjourn the meeting at 9:59 A.M. Upon roll call Schappell and Herman voted yes. 

 

 

 

ATTEST:  

 

 

 

Samantha Hartman  

Tilden Township 

Assistant Secretary 


